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January 28,201 I 

Materials Licensing Branch 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IIr 
2443 Waiyenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This memo will serve as a notification of the transfer of contml of Fort Wayne 
Cardiology, US NRC License number 13-24797-01, through a stock acquisition by 
Parkview Health. The new name of this facility will be Parkview Hospital Outpatient 
Imaging. 

Parkview Hospital Outpatient Imaging will abide by all constraints, conditions, 
requirements and commitments previously set forth by Fort Wayne Cardiology, 

All personnel, facilities, surveillance programs, policies, and procedures in the Nuclear- 
Medicine depaitment will remain the same, The address will also remain the same and 
all equipment will remain at the  facility. 

If you need fimher clarification of this transfer, please contact Douglas Martin at 260- 
48 1-4866 or via email at dou~las.martin~parkview.co~. 

Sincerely, +/- 
James F, Hauguel, CMPE 
SVP/Prirnary Care Service Line Administrator 

10501 Corporate Drive Fort Wayne, IN 46145 260-373-4000 iw,parhiew.com 

http://iw,parhiew.com
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Thank you, please call If you have any questions. Deb Oettina X37027 

I Confidentiality Notice: The documenls ammpanylng this fax Iransmission mntah ConMential inkimatlan. The 
information Js lnlended only for use by lhe Individual(s) or entity named above. lr you are not the lnlended rscipient, you are hereby 
no l i i d  thal any disclosure, copylng, distribution or the laklng of any adioh in reliarm on the contents of thhie Informatlon is not 
permissible. If you have recelved lhis fax in error, please n o l i  us immediately by telephone at he number listed above Lo arrange 
for the return of the odgfnal documents. Thank you! 


